
WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY 
PULLMAN, WASHINGTON 99163 

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 
Office: ( 509) 335-8556 

June 1, 1971 

Mr. Donald E. Crabtree 
Route 1 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don and Evelyn: 

LABORATORY OF ANTHROPOLOGY 
Office: (509) 335-8556 

Please accept thanks from us all for your exciting series of demonstrations. 
The attendance you drew during the last few days before finals was clear 
testimony to the interest your work has generated here, and the ideas you 
passed on will have a great deal of influence with many students as time 
goes by. 

Time passed far too quickly, and I regret there was no opportunity for us 
to get together quietly in a corner. There is much I would have liked to 
discuss with you, particularly about the papers I have been working on 
concerning theory of rock fracture and the nature of natural flaking. You 
may recall that we discussed both of these briefly some years ago; work 
on both of them had to be dropped because of the Marmes and Apollo com­
mitments that developed unexpectedly. However, if there is time to work 
here in Pullman this summer, as may be the case, those papers will be 
high on my priority list, and I would value your comments on them if you 
might still have time to read the manuscripts. Within the next week, 
hopefully, the times of my trips to Houston should become clear and I can 
plan more seriously for the summer. Thus I will let you know as things 
settle down. 

In the meantime, thanks once again for all you did during your stay with 
us; please come back whenever you can. 
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Sincerely, 
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Ro Fryxell 
Assistant Professor 
of Anthropology 
(Geochronology) 
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